
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Swans Autumn 2021 letter 

Tuesday 7th September  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Swans Class have had a great start to the school year. We have been really pleased to see the 

enthusiasm and thought that the children have brought to their learning. We have spent time setting 

up routines and getting to know each other. You will see from the topic grid the learning that we will 

be completing this half term.  

 

For your information: 

Our PE lesson will be on a Thursday  

Our swimming lesson will be on a Friday  

 

Home learning: 

We read with the children on a daily basis at school. 

Please also encourage our child to read every day at home. Your child will benefit from reading a 

book silently by themselves but also out loud to you or another family member. Discuss their book with 

them and check any new vocabulary. When your child has completed their book they should then 

complete the quiz about their book in school in order to share and check their understanding. 

 

Spellings:  

New spellings will come home every Monday for your children to learn. They can use the look, say, 

cover, write, check method to do this. There will also be a written task on the back of the sheet, this 

will change each week. Spelling folders need to be returned to school on a Monday.  

 

If you have any questions, comments or wish to discuss your child then please speak to me or send a 

message via Class Dojo. During the day I am focused on working with the children so please call the 

school office if you have a message which needs immediate attention.  

 

Looking forwards to a great year of learning, 

Kind regards 

Miss Norris  
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